
Subject: Re: Core Http API change proposals - HttpStatus and HttpMethod as enum
class
Posted by mirek on Sat, 16 Jun 2018 06:38:56 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I am afraid that HTTP is used much more loosely that you think. It is quite common for internal
interfaces to introduce new method names and new error codes - that is why using String for
method name is important.
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